
December 1, 1995 

 

To All Interested Parties: 

 

You can now receive information provided by the Assassination 

Records Review Board via the Internet.**   

 

If you would like to receive our press releases, Federal Register 

notices, advisories and other information of interest via the Internet 

instead of by regular mail, please contact Eileen Sullivan at 

202-724-0088 or Eileen_Sullivan@jfk-arrb.gov 

 

**We are currently setting up a group list for those who have 

already responded.  Once this is in place, you will begin to 

receive ARRB information through the Internet. 


